
On Monday 3rd October Southborough Primary 

School took two girls’ football teams to play a football 

tournament at Warren Road.  

 One of the teams played really well and improved 

thoroughout each game. 

Well done: Ivy W, Freya A, Honor M, Molly T, Lola 

C, Dailah D, Jessica Do and Autumn R. 

The green team played absolutely brilliantly drawing 

2 games and winning the final game 3 nil. 

We had won the whole tournament. 

Huge congratulations to: Jessica O, Jessica Du, 

Martinique F, Ayana H, Natarlia M, Eva B, 

Josephine A and Poppy H.  

We are now going to play the best teams in 

Bromley to decide who will represent Bromley in 

the Kent Championship. 

Mr Fotheringham was absolutely delighted with the 

way we played as a team supporting and encouraging 

each other and we played absolutely brilliantly. Well 

done Girls, Mr Fotheringham is very proud of you!! 

Both the boys and girls teams will be playing the 

Bromley Finals at Southborough on Thursday 13th 

October after school from 4pm. 

Everyone is welcome to come along and support 

the teams and cheer them both on. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


